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The 16th Annual Hawgs for Dogs All Harley Motorcycle
Run held July 9th & 10th looked to be a good time. I was unable
to attend the run but did get a chance to stop in at Twin City
Harley in Blaine, MN to see all the riders off. According to Steve
Cohan the events coordinator, "There were about 67 bikes on the
ride and we had great weather going and coming. We raised
$82,000 for the Guide Dogs of America." This in my mind is
nothing to sneeze at. So next year if you are not doing anything,
plan on attending the 17th Annual Hawgs for Dogs run, being
held  July 8th and
9th.  Check the
website out at
hawgsfordogs.org
for more pics of the
2005 run and hope-
fully I'll see you
there next year. 


